
NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 
COMMISSIONERS OF MADISON METROPOLITAN SEWERAGE DISTRICT 

 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, there is a potential that a quorum of the Commission of the Madison 
Metropolitan Sewerage District will be present at 7:30 a.m., Tuesday, March 4, 2025, at the 
District Roles & Expectations Workshop. This event will take place in-person with no virtual 
option. The event will be held in the Maintenance Facility Training Center at 1610 Moorland 
Road, Madison, WI 53713. Guests are asked to enter and exit the campus using Gate 4 off 
Moorland Road. No Commission business or action will be taken at this event.  
 

 

Notice Date: Feb. 28, 2025                            Eric Dundee, P.E. 
Executive Director  


